NNMTA Newsletter Advertising Request Form: 

(send to Newsletter Editor) 

NNMTA NON-MEMBERS:   Advertising you wish to purchase: 
□ Full page, one year (place an ad in each issue): $100 per year 

□ Full page, one issue: $20 - month you desire: ________________ 

□ Half page, one year (place an ad in each issue): $75 per year 

□ Half page, one issue: $15 - month you desire: ________________ 

□ Quarter page or less, one year (place an ad in each issue): $50 per year 

□ Quarter page or less, one issue: $10 - month you desire: ________________ 
NNMTA MEMBERS:   Advertising you wish to purchase: 
□ Full page, one year (place an ad in each issue): $50 per year 

□ Full page, one issue: $10 - month you desire: ________________ 

□ Half page, one year (place an ad in each issue): $37.50 per year 

□ Half page, one issue: $7.50 - month you desire: ________________ 

□ Quarter page or less, one year (place an ad in each issue): $25 per year* 

□ Quarter page or less, one issue: $5* - month you desire: ________________ 
* Members are encouraged to utilize the free “Teacher’s Corner” section of the newsletter in this case, limited to 50 words per month.

Fee sent to treasurer: ___________ 

Method by which you are providing advertisement to the Newsletter Editor: 

□
Downloadable image (image saved at 300 dpi strongly recommended) 



(URL: _______________________________________________________________) 

□
Enclosed CD-ROM or DVD-ROM with graphics file on it (floppy disks are not 



accepted). Image saved at 300 dpi strongly recommended. 

□
High-quality hard copy enclosed (Do not fold - mail in bend-resistant package or with 



bend-resistant material in an envelope) 

IMPORTANT!  No advertising can incorporate a dark background.  Dark backgrounds use too much ink, causing ink bleeding in the newsletter and excessive printing costs.
The newsletter editor will not do any graphics or text editing of your submission!  If there are obvious mistakes, you will be contacted and asked to revise and resubmit the advertisement. 
Don’t forget to print out the other form and send it to the Treasurer!  Your submission cannot be included in any newsletters until the Newsletter Editor receives confirmation from the Treasurer that your payment has been received. 
Mail this form to the current NNMTA Newsletter Editor: 

Karen Hudson
2055 Severn Dr.
Reno, NV 89503

